
 

The BCMCS PTO needs your help…. 

5/7 of the current PTO Board Members will not be remaining on 

the board for the 2019-2020 school year.  We are looking for 

family members to take over these positions and keep the PTO 

going strong.  The PTO does a lot to support the school, teachers 

and staff and we hope these traditions will be carried on. 

 

In addition to Board Positions, we need volunteers to chair 

different committees and activities. 

 

Some of the PTO sponsored activities and events include: 

Fall Picnic, Book Fairs, Box Tops, Staff Appreciation, Barnes and 

Noble Night, Trenton Thunder Outing, Food Bank Collection, 

Family Dance, School Shirt Sales, Family Movie Night, Pizza 

Yeah, Holiday Shop, Back to School Night/Open House Snacks, 

Reading Challenge and Rita’s Water Ice Party, Valentine’s 

Pencilgrams, Hayride, and so much more! 

 

Elections will take place at our next meeting on April 10,2019.  If 

you are interested in running for a board position or would like to 

nominate someone, please complete the form on the back of this 

letter and return to school by Friday, 4/5/19.  Thank you! 

  



PLEASE CONSIDER JOINING OUR PTO BOARD AND/OR BECOMING A 

COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSON: 

President:  Duties include leading the organization’s members and representing the PTO 

organization.  Leadership skills and organizational knowledge are keys to being a successful president.  

Good planning and preparation are also essential for efficiency and effectiveness during a term of office.  

The President must be a PTO Board Member for at least one year prior to holding the position. 

Vice President(s):  Duties include assisting the President in all responsibilities of the PTO 

organization.  A VP may also need to fill the position of President should the position become 

unexpectedly vacant during a term.  Leadership skills and organizational knowledge are keys to being a 

successful VP.  Good planning and preparation are also essential for efficiency and effectiveness during a 

term of office. 

Secretary:  Primary duty is to maintain accurate records of the organization.  The secretary, as record 

keeper of the PTO entity, has much influence of the successful workings and operation of the group.  

Although not necessary, previous experience can prove valuable, along with promptness, accuracy and 

PTA principles. 

Treasurer:  Primary responsibilities include record keeping, budgeting of funds, reporting taxes, and 

assuring accountability to the membership.  Good organizational skills and attention to detail are keys to 

success in this role. 

Elections will be held at the PTO general meeting on April 10, 2019 at 7:30 pm in the school library.  All 

candidates for officer positions must be registered in writing/email with the Nomination Committee by 

April 5th.  Please return this form to your child’s teacher or the office or via email to Kat Graves 

(lunagoddess@verizon.net ). 

Elected Officers  Nominee Name Contact Information 
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Vice President(s) 
 

  

 
Secretary 
 

  

 
Treasurer 
 

  

 

http://lunagoddess@verizon.net/

